GRADUATE COMMITTEE MINUTES

January 28, 2013

Discussion Items

Dr. Molleda’s Proposal of a Dual Degree with Columbian University in the Global Strategic Master’s track:
· The Graduate School suggested that a 50/50 dual degree program with the Columbian University would be very difficult to create under the current SACS requirements.  They suggested two alternative structures for the degree.   

· The first suggested structure would be the Columbian students would take 9 credits from their home University then complete the Master’s degree at UF.  The 9 Columbian credits would be accepted as transfer credits and applied to the Master’s requirements. 
· The second suggested structure would be that the Columbian students complete the certificate portion of the Global Strategic track then complete their Master’s degree at their home University in Columbia.   The certificate credits would apply to their Master’s requirements at their home University.
· The SACS concern regarding a dual degree with a non-SACS accredited university is that the other university could use the affiliation to claim SACS accreditation in some form. 

· Dr. Molleda is not calling for any action from the Graduate Committee at this time, just informing them of the progress on the proposal. 
ATTENDING:  Treise, Cleary, Ferguson, Kiousis, Wanta, Goodman, Calvert, Ostroff, Molleda and Walsh-Childers.

The meeting was adjourned.

